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1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 20 July 2023 from the Permanent Mission of 
the Russian Federation to the Agency. 

2. As requested, the Note Verbale is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States. 
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Recruitment of personnel at ZNPP continues. There are enough employees at 

the ZNPP to carry out the safe operation of the plant in the cold and hot shutdown 

mode, as well as to carry out scheduled maintenance work. 

Up-to-date infonnation on the current situation at the plant is available at 

ZNPP website (https://znpp.ru/) on the pe1manent webpage "Current status of the 

Zaporozhskaya NPP" with daily updated information. 

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation requests the Secretariat to 

circulate this information among all IAEA Member States as soon as possible. 

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the IAEA Secretariat the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

Vienna, "2 0 " July 2023 
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